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                           16 May 2016 
 
Calling all AMEDD Civilian Corps Members! 
 
Please take a moment and think back/look back thru your emails to see if you received 
a message asking you to complete the FEVS survey this year.  It was sent to a random 
group of individuals across the Army, including Army Medicine, equaling approximately 
20% of the force.  I got it and have completed it.   
This is an opportunity for us to make input on how we see/feel about/perceive our 
mission, organizations, and workplaces.  Army is very seriously looking at what 
strengths and weaknesses come out of the survey in order to build a way ahead for our 
Army Civilian Corps.  This is your chance to contribute and make an impact. 
 
A couple of quick points: 
--Your link is specific to you so others won't be able to use it --The original message 
went out with an invalid email certificate--red line across the top (including the one I 
received).  We've checked it out and it is from a trusted site so don't worry about it; go 
ahead and use the information to access the survey. 
Pleases take the time to make your input and make an impact on the Army way ahead 
for civilians; it only takes about 12 minutes!!  Thanx in advance for your support!!!   
Until next time, 
 
gregg 
Gregg Stevens, SES 
 


